
The chairs in the Fr. C Hall are being replaced
and we need your support!  

Please consider donating as we continue to
update and beautify our campus.

Each Chair costs $125 or 
provide 10 chairs by donating $1,000. 

 Any contribution is appreciated as we
partner together to purchase these 

much needed new chairs.

Holy Trinity
Chair Fundraiser

How to Contribute

WEBSITE: Visit our website at 

htgo.org/give-now, memo: “Fr. C Hall Chair Fundraiser”

IN PERSON: Drop off your donation 

at the Cathedral office during business hours.

MAIL: Send a check payable to Holy Trinity 

with “Fr. C Hall Chair Fundraiser” in the memo.

Mail to: 600 East Blvd Charlotte, NC 28203

Help Us Enhance Our Fr. “C” Hall!

Our new banquet chairs 
expected to arrive mid-October! Thank you for your support!

For more information contact:
Georgette Boukidis 
Tel. 704-737-4966

Email: pgboukidis@aol.com


